
     

 

 

Anyone who participated in the Middle School Book of the year, please make sure 

you've submitted your bookmarks to Mr. Battle by the end of the week. We will do our 

prize draws on Monday! 

 

Today’s the day! The Mountain Community Entrepreneurship Fair is 

happening today—Thursday, June 19th! 

Each community has a scheduled time to attend, so get ready to check out a wide 

variety of student-made products, all created by the entrepreneurs of Mountain 

Community. Items range in price from just 50 cents up to $10, and it's cash only, so 

make sure you have some coins or small bills ready! 

Not only is this a chance to support your classmates and grab some cool products, but 

it’s also for a great cause. 50% of all profits are being donated to Heart & Soul Animal 

Rescue Society, a local no-kill shelter that helps care for and rehabilitate animals in 

need. 

The Mountain students have been working hard for months, and they’re excited to 

share their creations with you. Come ready to shop, support, and celebrate their hard 

work! 

And if you haven't already, be sure to swing by the Mountain Community bulletin 

board to get a sneak peek at some of the awesome businesses featured today. 

We’ll see you at the fair! 

 

Attention active Citadel Cares Members.  We will be having our year end wrap up 

Monday June 23th.  Please come and enjoy some time together 

 

 

 

        Citadel Middle School 

Thursday June 19th      


